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Posti has been helping to distribute the authorities’ letter to citizens regarding the coronavirus.
Posti’s task was to deliver important information packages in parts of Finland. Some parts of
the country were covered by another delivery company.

In the postal code areas assigned to Posti,
the letters to citizens were delivered on April
2 in the Helsinki area. More letters have been
delivered yesterday, Wednesday, April 8, as
well as today, Thursday, April 9.

“Based on our delivery persons’ feedback
from the delivery routes, we have been able
to deliver our share of the letters to the
recipients’ homes as agreed. In this
coronavirus crisis, the importance of
cooperation between the different actors has

been highlighted even more than before. It is
natural and important for Posti to do our bit
for social responsibility,” says Posti’s Sami
Reponen.

In Keminmaa and Virrat, the letter to citizens
will be delivered to some households after
Easter because Posti did not receive a
sufficient number of the letters to deliver
them to all homes.
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